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My name is Anamaria. I have been working in 
childcare for 7 years. I hold an NVQ Level 3 in 
Childcare Qualification, Qualified Teacher 
Status and a bachelor’s degree in Psychology. 
I have always enjoyed working with children 
and their families and I am happy and excited 
to be joining BrightStar Day Nursery team. I 
am looking forward to meeting all of you! 
 
 

Dear parents, 
 
As the weather is hot these days please 
ensure you bring a sun hat, sun cream and 
2-3 sets of spare clothes for your child. Due 
to COVID-19 we no longer provide nursery 
spare clothes for children.   

COVID-19 
 
Due to unprecedented times we have had to 
implement some changes in the way we operate.  
 
Please be advised that notice of return to nursery is 
to be provided before the 22nd June 2020. 
 
We must ensure we adhere to the DfE guidelines to 
keep our staff, children, and their families safe. 
 
Should you have any enquiries please do not 
hesitate to contact Anamaria: 
 
anamaria@brightstardaynursery.co.uk 
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